
 
From: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 11:10 AM 
To: Chris Humphrey <Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org>; Rocco Yeargin <Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org>; 
Barbara Babbitt <Bbabbitt@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: William (Bill) Chris <bchris@cityofgreen.org>; William G. Chris <WChris@rlbllp.com>; Gerard 
Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Steven Schmidt <sschmidt@cityofgreen.org>; Bob 
Young <byoung@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Resolution 2019-40 
 
Resolution 2019-R40 is being assigned to the Finance Committee, it is proposed for 1st reading this 
Tuesday (5-14-19), this is to award a contract to Cavanaugh Building to reconstruct the Lichtenwalter 
Schoolhouse. We have requested motions of support ( or non-support) from both the Park & Rec Board 
and Historic Preservation Commission, both these Boards/Commissions voted unanimously in support of 
the reconstruction. We are not asking for 1st reading passage but would like consideration of 2nd reading 
passage at City Council’s May 28 meeting, if City Council would like to discuss this request at their 5-14-
19 meeting, I will be available to answer any questions. 
If you would like more information prior to the meeting , please feel free to contact me. 
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP  
Director of Planning 
City of Green,Ohio 
1755 Town Park Blvd. 
Green, Ohio 44232 
330-896-6614 
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message. 
 
 


